
 
 

 

   

 

DELAYS IN FURNITURE DELIVERY
 

 

September 9, 2021 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
The past year has been filled with many challenges. In addition to a high demand for 
custom furniture, changes in the global supply chain and strengthened safety measures 
have resulted in important production delays.  
 

Please rest assured that the team is working harder than ever to ensure your quality dining 
furniture arrives as soon as possible. 
 
Please accept our thanks for your patience and trust. 
 
 

 
Guy Deveault  
CEO  
 
 
 
 


